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Date: 08.09.14

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Mr.Sushil V,
M/s. INTERIA.

We are writing this letter to express our Admiration for the interiors work carried out for our
new corporate office at L7 floor, SLN TERMINUS by M/s INTERIA.

We are pleased with the quality and professionalism demonstrated by your company. Your
highly effective project implementation skill, man‘agement and hard work guaranteed timely
completion of project. All the deliverables on this project have been outstanding in their
completion and detail.

We would like to convey our appreciation to the technical expertise and willingness to respond
proactively to our requests demonstrated by your Company. Your outstanding partnering spirit
made working with your company a pleasant experience and we look forward to work with you
in future.

Our best wishes to M/s. INTERIA for success in future endeavor.

Abhaya Shankar
Managing Director
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